
RONDEBOSCH CRICKET CLUB 
52 PARK ROAD, RONDEBOSCH 

 

 

 22 September 2023 

 

To all Cricket Club Members 

Dear all 

New Committee and Payment of Subs 

 
Resulting from the recently held AGM, the following Club members were elected as committee 
members for the 2023/2024 season; 
 
President – Richard Horton 
Chairman – Andrew Heiberg 
Vice Chairman – Kader Amien 
Treasurer – Anees Dawood 
Club Captain – Mathew Rist 
Secretary – Luke Stevens 
Match Secretary – Brad Barnes 
Additional Members – Peter Edwards and Sharief Amien 
 
(please note that certain portfolios will be shared amongst the committee, where necessary) 

 
The Selection Committee comprises: Sean Hendriek, Lenert van Wyk, and Mathew Rist 
 
Congratulations to the above office bearers and thank you for making yourself available for these 
various portfolios.  
 
We would like to thank Simon Foxcroft for his dedication and valuable leadership as Chairman for 
the last 11 years, we all owe you a great debt of gratitude. Simon will remain a member of the Club 
and will still be involved in certain fund-raising efforts in future for the Cricket Club as well as remain 
a member of Exco. 
 
At the first committee meeting held on the 21st September 2023, the decision was taken that all subs 
must be fully paid or alternatively a suitable arrangement must have been made for the payment 
thereof by debit order with the Club on or before the 31st October 2023, failing which the committee 
will have no choice but to prevent those defaulting members from being selected for matches. The 
payment of subs is not a voluntary contribution, but is vital for the sustainable operation of the 
Cricket Club as well as the Club facilities.  
 



Please contact Lilian East at the Club in order to make payment or to arrange a suitable debit order 
arrangement on the contact details below. There are no excuses! 
 

 
 

 
Finally, the new committee wishes all teams a successful and enjoyable season going 
forward. May cricket be the winner ! 
 
 
 Kind Regards  
 
 
 
 
Andrew Heiberg 
 
Rondebosch CC Chairman 


